
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Vernon Black <VBIack@Hungry-Horse.com> 
Wednesday, June 18, 2014 9:19 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Gonzalez, Luis; Jennifer Van Curen (jvancure@blm.gov) 
Release at Southwest Royalties North Hackberry Yates #105 
SWR-North HackBerry Yates Well #105 Overhead.docx; SWR-North Hack Berry Yates 
Well #105 Map.docx 

Hello Mike, 

I wanted to touch base with you and advise you of a release at the above referenced well, API 30-105-04618. The well is 
on BLM land in the Hackberry Rec Area. This released was discovered yesterday and the line has been repaired. I'm 
working with Jennifer Van Curen at BLM on the remediation from their side. We have the archeological issues worked 
out and can now start work. Attached are the maps of the release site. I plan to be on site with equipment tomorrow 
(Wed) to start getting the saturated soil excavated and on plastic. Once I get this up I'll work on the remainder of the 
remediation, this is at the bottom of a hill and into an arroyo that feeds a buffalo, so I'm kind of in a hurry on it. 

Please let this serve as official notification of the release. I'll get you a C 141 shortly. Please call me if you have any 
questions. Luis Gonzales is the contact for Southwest Royalties, 432-661-4708. 

Vernon K. Black 
Hungry Horse, LLC 
PO Box 1058 
Hobbs, NM 88241 
575 393 3386 office 
575 631 2253 cell 
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Van Curen, Jennifer <jvancure@blm.gov> 
Tuesday, June 24, 2014 7:32 AM 
Vernon Black; Solomon Hughes 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Gonzalez, Luis 
Re: Release at Southwest Royalties North Hackberry Yates #105 

Vernon, 

Sol Hughes will be your main contact. I am helping him with this event, so I just need to stay in 
the loop. Thanks. 

shughes@blm.gov 

JENNIFER E VAN CUREN 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SPECIALIST 
DOI-BLM-CARLSBAD FIELD OFFICE 
320 E GREENE ST. CARLSBAD, NM 88220 
OFFICE- 575-234-5905 
CELL - 575-361-0042 
FAX - 575-234-5927 

"There are known knowns. These are things we know that we know. There are known unknowns. That is to say, 
there are things that we know we don't know." Jim Perry 

On Wed, Jun 18, 2014 at 9:19 AM, Vernon Black <VBlack@hungry-horse.com> wrote: 

I wanted to touch base with you and advise you of a release at the above referenced well, API 30-105-04618. 
The well is on BLM land in the Hackberry Rec Area. This released was discovered yesterday and the line has 
been repaired. I'm working with Jennifer Van Curen at BLM on the remediation from their side. We have the 
archeological issues worked out and can now start work. Attached are the maps of the release site. I plan to be 
on site with equipment tomorrow (Wed) to start getting the saturated soil excavated and on plastic. Once I get 
this up I ' l l work on the remainder of the remediation, this is at the bottom of a hill and into an arroyo that feeds 
a buffalo, so I'm kind of in a hurry on it. 

Hello Mike, 

Please let this serve as official notification of the release. I ' l l get you a C 141 shortly. Please call me if you have 
any questions. Luis Gonzales is the contact for Southwest Royalties, 432-661-4708. 
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Vernon K. Black 

Hungry Horse, LLC 

PO Box 1058 

Hobbs, NM 88241 

575 393 3386 office 

575 631 2253 cell 
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